
Marguerite Mclean 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, July 02, 2014 10:54 AM 
Phillip Ellis 

Cc: Shevie Brown 
Subject: 140000-0T - Document No. 02724-14 No Longer Required 

Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential DN 02724-14 in Docket 140000-0T. 

No further action is needed. 

Thank you, 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
{850) 413-6824 

From: Phillip Ellis 
Sent: Wednesday, July 02, 2014 10:49 AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Shevie Brown 
Subject: Document No. 02724-14 No Longer Required 

Good Morning, 

Document No. 02724-14 is not required by Staff for the Review of the 2014 Ten-Year Site Plans and can be 

returned to its source. Does Staff need to take any further action relating to this document? 
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